
CHS Lady Elks Lacrosse Booster Club  
 
Mission  
 
The purpose of the CHS Lady Elks Lacrosse Booster Club is to provide volunteer and financial 
support to the Centerville High School and Middle School Lady Elks Lacrosse Program. We 
accomplish this by:  
 

●​ Raising and managing funds to enhance and expand the lacrosse program  
●​ Timely communications that support our coaches and players  
●​ Encouraging parent & community involvement and promoting public awareness of the 

sport  
●​ Providing a positive athletic experience filled with integrity, sportsmanship, and character 

for our athletes, parents, families, coaches, and administration to allow the Centerville 
Lady Elks Lacrosse teams to achieve their full potential  

 
2024 Committee  
 
Head Coach: ​ ​ ​ Katie Ziegert  
Outgoing President: ​ ​ Anjeanette Rettig 
Incoming President: ​ ​ Leslie Christofano 
Vice President/Social Chair: ​ Amy Huelsman  
Secretary: ​ ​ ​ Sofie Ameloot  
Treasurer: ​ ​ ​ Amanda Spychalsi 
CHS Booster Rep: ​ ​ Nick Spychalski  
Middle School: ​ ​ Jen Pennington 


